Parish Council minutes  6/2/21

Present:  Bob Current, Sam Ensley, Liz Furniss, :Linda Gutoskey, Susie Hague, Keith Heimann, Stephanie Keefer, Steve Lutz, Joe McKenna, Dan Schneider, Patty Sosenheimer, Chris Stock, John Minick, Margaret Ryan, Gus Ryan, Fr. Tom

1.  Introductions. We introduced new council members to the current members.
1.  Council guidelines.  We reviewed our parish council guidelines and talked about the purpose of the council.  
1.  Pandemic status.  We talked about the progress made, the progress expected, and the challenges of bringing people back to Mass.
1.  Church renovation.  We are meeting with various experts and hope to do the renovation beginning at Christmas.  We have approval from the diocesan Art and Architecture Committee and we await approval from the diocesan Finance Committee.  If we are able to proceed, we will combine a capital campaign with the Annual Bishop’s Appeal in the fall and begin construction immediately after Christmas.  During construction, Mass will be held in the gym. 
1. Parish Directory.  There wasn’t much enthusiasm for this project.  We will put it on hold. 
1. We finished with an end-of-the-year party and thanks to our outgoing members, Adam Freiburger, Carole Fuller, Margaret Ryan, and John Minick.   
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